
 
 

Big Changes Coming to Advanced Placement in 2019-2020:  
Get Ready for the Future of AP 

April 15, 2019 – NEW DATE! 

Description: 
College Board is making improvements to the way AP works that will 
impact every high school in Ohio and across the United States.  These 
improvements are in response to what College Board has been hearing 
from practitioners to better meet the needs of teachers and 
students.  Beginning in the 2019-2020 school year College Board will roll 
out new resources to support teachers and students all year.  These 
improvements will require a change to the timeline and registration process 
for schools and students.   All schools offering AP will implement these 
changes in the 2019-2020 school year. 

Audience:   
District and School Leaders, AP Coordinators, Instructional Leaders and 
any staff that have responsibility for oversight and coordination of 
Advanced Placement.  
 
Program Time & Location:  9:00 A.M. – 11:30 A.M.  
Educational Service Center of Northeast Ohio, 6393 Oak Tree Blvd South, 
Independence, OH 44131 
 
Registration:   www.escneo.org, click on Professional Development and 
then Calendar of Events.  
 
Questions:  Content Questions?  Please contact Jasmin Uriostegui at 
juriostegui@collegeboard.org.  Registration Questions?  Contact Tracy 
Spies at tracy.spies@escneo.org.  

College Board Presenter:  Joel Gulko, Sr. Director, College Board 
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